Important Information

Regarding change in service days



August 8, 2022

Dear Harris County MUD 280 Resident:

Waste Management (WM) will be changing collection service days in your community in an effort to support consistency and reliability of service in your community. <u>Beginning September 6, 2022</u>, all residents in your community will receive waste and recycle collection on Tuesdays and bulk collection on the first Tuesday of every month.

First day of the New waste and recycle collection service day: Tuesday, September 6th First day of the New bulk collection service day: Tuesday, September 6th

We appreciate your patience and apologize for any inconvenience the change in service day may cause. Please don't hesitate to call us if you have any questions regarding your new service day at 800-800-5804, Monday through Friday from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm (Central Time). Alternatively, you may email us at cssatex@wm.com or utilize our Virtual Assistant chat feature at www.wm.com. Thank you for being a Waste Management customer.

REMEMBER... Beginning Tuesday, September 6th

Your pick-up days for Waste and Recycle will change to

Tuesday

Your pick-up day for **Bulk** will change to the....

1st Tuesday of every month

Sincerely,

Waste Management of Texas, Inc.

QUESTIONS RELATED TO SERVICE OR EQUIPMENT NEEDS, CONTACT US:

Call 1-800-800-5804, Monday-Friday 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Email: cssatex@wm.com

Go Online: www.wm.com/us/local/tx/harris-co-mud-280/residential

Access your WM service guidelines 24/7

